
To the members of the Zoning Board of Appeals, 
 
I’m writing to express support for a zoning variance for Circle K that has taken much time and attention 
from our neighborhood, specifically Iroquois Place.  The variance coming before you is the result of 
many for concerns for safety, as well as light and noise pollution for our relatively quiet residential area. 
 
In the Planning Commission packets of May 2 and March 7 you will find documentation of the scope and 
neighborhood consensus for supporting this variance. 
 
Best regards, 
 
Lynette Smith 
1304 Iroquois Place 
Ann Arbor, IM 48104 

 


